
 

 

July 31, 2018 

Port Edward groundbreaking for the New Senior Housing Development 

In attendance were Honourable Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Selina Robinson, Local MLA, Jennifer Rice, Port 
Edward Council Mayor Dave MacDonald, Coucillors Grant More and Christine MacKenzie and North Coast Transition Society, 

Executive Director, Christine White. 

 

Port Edward will have 8 units built in the property below the Municipal Office, this project will 
commence in September and is anticipated to be completed by December 2018.  “This was a great day 

for Port Edward, this project has been in the works for several years and it’s great seeing it come to 
fruition” quote from Mayor Dave MacDonald. 


